27th June 2017

PERRAN-AR-WORTHAL

Dear Parents

Teddy Bears Picnic at Trelissick Gardens on Tuesday 18th July

I have arranged to take the children in reception on a teddy bears picnic at Trelissick Gardens on Tuesday 18th July. This is an outdoor education trip which is organised and run by Cornwall Outdoors and includes the use of the site. The children are invited to become Teddy Bear Guardians for the day and, through carefully planned activities the children will learn the secrets of SWAF (the key needs for all animals to survive). They will learn to use their senses and learn about the environment around them.

FOPS have very kindly agreed to subsidise the cost of the outing, which means that we only need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 per child.

Your child will need a packed lunch for this trip. If you wish your child to have a school packed lunch, please complete and return the attached order form before Wednesday 5th July as we have to give Interserve Catering Services plenty of advance warning.

Every child needs to bring a teddy bear/soft toy (they need to be small to medium sized and able to be carried). Children need to wear their school uniform with sensible shoes (trainers/school shoes – no sandals). Your child will also need a sun hat, sun cream, and a small rucksack to carry their packed lunch and a waterproof coat.

During the day we will be working in small groups and therefore we will need a number of adults to accompany us. If you are interested in helping, please let Miss Braddon in the office know. We will be travelling by minibus but we can only take 14 children in the minibus and will therefore need offers of help with transport from 2 DBS checked parents, who will also need to complete a Cornwall Council volunteers driver form (available from the school office). If you are happy for us to use the information that you provided on the Cornwall Council consent form for the Eden Project trip, please complete and return the slip below.

Mrs L Waters and Mrs W Teasdale

Teddy Bears Picnic on Tuesday 18th July

I consent to my child taking part in this activity and to travelling to and from Trelissick Gardens in either the school minibus or another parent's car (if necessary I will provide a car booster seat).

I will provide a packed lunch **OR** I wish to order a lunch from Interserve Catering Services Ltd and enclose the order form (*Please delete as necessary*)

order form (Please delete as flecessary)
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5.00	
Emergency Contact Number	
Signed	Parent of

(Please speak to Miss Braddon if you are DBS checked and able to help with transport – thank you)







Headteacher: Rachel Heffer









Headteacher: Rachel Heffer